2019 Softball Online Manager Meeting

- Games will start the week of May 6
- Schedules will be posted at the end of April at mankatocer.com
- Once schedules are out, review team information and contact us if changes are needed
- Have not increased fees in over 10 years, remained the same this year
- Please leave dugout cleaner than you found it
- If you or anyone you know is interested in umpiring please contact me
- All bats and balls must be legal and not tampered with, if found using tampered equipment you will be suspended from league indefinitely. Bat list will be online
- Strike zone mats will continue to be used
- Men's players allowed to play only Wednesday OR Thursday, not both
- 1 courtesy runner per inning
- Rosters must be totally complete and all fees paid before playing
- Must read all rules and policies and be responsible for your team. You as manager are responsible for all fees being paid and roster being submitted
- NO LONGER A WEATHER HOTLINE. SHARE WITH TEAMMATES
- Weather updates will be sent out via email, remind system, Facebook and mankatocer.com
- All games will be rescheduled if time in the season allows
- No glass in dugouts, no alcohol in dugouts
- Ejected players will be automatically suspended for 1 game or more.
- NO metal spikes allowed
- NO new inning will start after 1 hr and 15 mins from start time of game. (confirm with umpire the official start time)
- MSF and USA sanctioned for 2019. 2020 will be just USA (depending on results from survey)
- Playoff schedules will be posted when regular season is concluded
- Scores will posted on caswell website
- Caswell has increased field fees for our use. Starting in Fall of 2019 player fees will be used solely for paying for field usage, fees no longer going to MASA.
- Comment box on our website for questions, suggestions or concerns
- Never use profanity, DO NOT argue with umpires, this is recreational softball, NOT THE MLB.
- Rosters must be filled out COMPLETELY (including email and phone numbers) we want to be able to survey all league participants.
- Bags (containing scorebooks, scorecards, softballs) will be available for pickup on May 2 from 3-6PM at Lincoln Community Center. All fees must be paid, roster turned in and this document read and verified before getting bag or playing games.
- Must verify that you have read this document below by clicking on verification link

Verification Link